



FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE


Racine Recall Demands Immediate Dismantling of Corrupt Wisconsin 
Elections Commission 

Union Grove, WI - June 27, 2024 - The Racine Recall Committee is 
calling for the immediate dismantling of the Wisconsin Elections 
Commission (WEC), citing egregious corruption and failure to comply with 
Wisconsin election laws. The WEC has demonstrated that it is set up to 
protect those in power rather than to fairly administer elections and uphold 
election laws.


The WEC has recently denied the constitutional right of Racine County 
citizens to recall Assembly Speaker Robin Vos. Despite our efforts and 
collecting well over the required number of signatures to force a recall, the 
commission, led by Commissioner Meagan Wolfe, chose to ignore the 
recommendations of their own attorneys to certify the recall petition. This 
action silences the voices of Racine County and denies justice to the 
voters.


Robin Vos, who created the WEC and appointed many of its members, is 
shielding Meagan Wolfe and the commission’s corrupt practices. This 
commission has repeatedly failed to serve the interests of Wisconsin 
voters and has shown a blatant disregard for election integrity and 
transparency.




Now, more than ever, it is imperative to vote out Robin Vos and dismantle 
the Wisconsin Elections Commission. The WEC has shown it will not 
comply with Wisconsin election laws and is more interested in protecting 
those in power than ensuring fair and free elections.


The Racine Recall Committee stands firm in its commitment to restore 
election integrity and to hold those responsible for corruption and 
malfeasance accountable. We call on all citizens of Wisconsin to join us in 
this fight for justice and democracy.


For more information, please contact:


	 •	 Phone: 262-427-6070

	 •	 Email: racinerecall@gmail.com


